
































SOUTH DAKOTA COSMETOLOGY COMMISSION 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

February 18, 2022 

 

 
We have moved! Our new address if 217 W Missouri Ave. Our offices are located on 
the second floor. 
 
There is a conference room on the first floor, and because of this we will now have the 
capability to do all testing on-site. 
 
Now that we have testing on-site, we can accommodate more students at one time, and 
exam hosting will go to every other month. 
 
There was a mix up in the written practical contract that Graham noticed. We worked 
with Sean at Pro-metric to get the verbiage corrected. Katrina believes the exam will roll 
out in March. We would like to offer our schools and students more notice of what to 
expect, therefore we will go live with the written practical at our May exams. 
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